




Friday May 21 
brought the annual 
visit from local 
students of the 
Donnelly and 
Barbara Morgan 
Elementary 
Schools.  The rainy 
day had little 

adverse impact on these 
4th grade students who 
enjoyed a tour by 
volunteers docents, 
including Eileen Duarte, 

Barbara Kwader and 
Phyllis Bulgin.  Katie 
Morgan reports 
each student left 
with a souvenir from 
the Roseberry 
General Store and a 
greater appreciation 
of Long Valley 
history.  Thanks to 
the teachers, parents, volunteers and staff who pitched in 
to help create a memorable day for these young visitors.
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Frank Eld receives Orchid Award
    The 33rd Annual 
Preservation Idaho 
Orchid Awards honored 
Frank in the Heritage 
Stewardship category for 
his systematic 
preservation of over 40 
years of Finnish 
immigrant culture and 
history in Long Valley.   
The awards celebrate 
individuals and 



Please Enroll Me as a Member in the LVPS—or Renew my Membership! 

PO Box 444 
Donnelly, ID 83615 

Single Membership  $10.00      Family Membership $20.00     Senior $8.00     Student  $5.00 

   Life Member   $200.00             Patron   $1000.00                    Benefactor   $2000.00

Name ______________________________________________________________ Phone _________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________________________ Email __________________________________ 

City ________________________________________________________________ Zip ____________________________________ 

I would be willing to staff the museum on occasion.       Please send newsletter via email 

I would be willing to volunteer for a workday (or part of a day) or staff an event.   

TO: 

Clip and Mail to:  LLong Valley Preservation Society, Box 444, Donnelly, ID 83615 

Make Sure Your Newsletter 
Keeps Coming! Pay Your 
Dues!  If you find yourself enjoying 

the newsletter, please check to 

make sure your yearly dues are 

paid up! This will be your last 

edition if your membership is not 

current. Life, Patron & Benefactor 

memberships are not effected by 

this change. If you are unsure of 

your status, contact Treasurer 

Kathy Fritschle to determine if your 

dues are current.  208-325-8545 or 

kdfrit@frontiernet.net. 
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Be Part of History… Support the Long Valley Preservation Society - Reserve a prominent place for yourself in 

history by buying a personalized brick pavers to be place in the walkways at the Long Valley Museum. You may purchase 

in your name, for a child, parent, friend or business. Pavers make unique Birthday or Holiday gifts and also wonderful 

 Memorials.  A 4x8 Paver  with up to 3 lines of text starts at $45.00.  8x8 Pavers with up to 6 lines of text is $90.00. 

Each line accommodates up to 15 spaces inclusive of characters, punctuation, dashes & symbols.  A letter 

of confirmation displaying your text will be sent prior to ordering.  Fill out the order form here and return to:  

LONG VALLY PRESERVATION SOCIETY, PO Box 444, Donnelly, ID 83615.  If you have questions about 

 your order call (208) 634-8567 or email eduarte@frontiernet.net 

4x8 Paver with up to 3 lines—$45.00    $____________ 

8x8 Paver with up to 6 lines—$90.00    $____________ 

   TOTAL    $____________ 

           Donations    $____________ 

         Grand Total    $____________ 

Enclosed is $_________ contribution for a _____ line 
personalized paver. Please make checks payable to LVPS. 

Address:

Name: 

Phone:

City:

Email:

State: 

Zip:

BRICK ORDER DEADLINE for 2010 INSTALLATION:  Thursday, July 1st


